DEPARTMENT OF PUPIL PERSONNEL

To:

Jesse Bacon

Superintendent

From: Steve Smallwood

Director of Pupil Personnel

Date: February 14, 2024

Re:

2024-2025 Tuition Rate

This is a request for Board Approval of non-resident tuition rate and temporary non-resident tuition rate for the 2024-2025 school year as required under Policy 09.124, Tuition.

After further review and consultation with our Finance Director, Lisa Lewis, we would like to have 1 set tuition rate for all Non-Resident Tuition.

The recommended 2024-2025 tuition rate for non-resident students and temporary non-resident students would be:

\$1,546.07

- > Families that move into the district will be reimbursed the unused portion of their tuition.
- > We also will receive SEEK Funding from KDE for all students enrolled into BCPS, to include non-resident students.
- > Non-Resident, Full-Time District Employees shall not pay tuition to transfer their child Bullitt County Public Schools.

Tuition shall be paid in full 1 week prior to the first day of school.

Respectfully submitted.

Steve Smallwood

Wood

OUR MISSION IS TO INSPIRE AND EQUIP OUR STUDENTS TO SUCCEED IN LIFE BULLITT COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS IS AN EQUAL EDUCATION AND EMPLOYMENT INSTITUTION